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CLERK’S OFFICE 
HAPPENINGS 
Earlier this spring the City Council approved a 
new accounting software program for the City. 
The software program includes; General Ledger, 
Accounts Payable, Accounts Receivable, 
Building Permits, Animal Licensing, and Utility 
Billing. Lots of changes are happening behind 
the scenes for the clerks, including; Utility Bills, a 
new online Resident Utility Billing Portal, 
Accounts payable checks and Receivable 
Invoices.  

The new online Resident Utility Billing Portal will 
feature a user-friendly format, and give the 
residents the ability to pay Utility Bills online, look 
up past bills, set-up and make changes to Auto 
Pay, by a few clicks of a mouse.  

The Animal Licensing and Building Permit 
Modules will be new for the Clerks, but will allow 
the clerks to better and more efficiently serve 
the residents.  

The Clerks are looking forward to getting 
everything up and running over the next couple 
of months, and appreciate everyone’s 
patience.  

You can see the changes happening by 
checking out the City’s Website.   

 

 

 
At Veteran’s Park in Holdingford 



 
 

City Council Meetings are the 2nd Monday of the month at 7:00pm 
Next few Meetings are scheduled for: August 14th, September 11th & October 10th (Tuesday) 

 

HOLDINGFORD 
AREA GARAGE 
SALES 
August 17th, 18th & 
19th  

• To participate 
sign up at the 
Holdingford Gas and Grocery by August 11th.  

• Maps will be available at the Holdingford Gas 
and Grocery on or after August 14th.  

Event is promoted by the Holdingford Lioness 
Club 

CITY COUNCIL 
MEMBERS 
Mayor:  Eric Berscheid 

Eberscheid.council@holdingfordmn.us  

Council 
Member 

Seth Young 
Syoung.council@holdingfordmn.us  

Council 
Member 

Jayme Opatz 
jopatz@holdingfordmn.us  

Council 
Member 

Tim Winter 
twinter.council@holdingfordmn.us  

Council 
Member 

Andy Higgins 
ahiggins@holdingfordmn.us  

LAWN & LEAF PICKUP 
First Friday of the Month. Brush piles should be neatly 
piled with nothing over 4 feet in length; loose leaves and 
grass bagged or in a bin.  

Upcoming Lawn & Leaf Pick up dates: 

August 4th    September 1st   October 6th  

 
City of Holdingford 

PO Box 69, 420 Main Street 
Holdingford, MN 56340 

Phone: 320-746-2966 
www.holdingfordmn.us 

City Hall Hours 
Monday-Thursday 8:00am – 4:30pm 

Friday 8:00am - noon 
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